From: Christopher Fencl

To: *CI-StPaul LH-Licensing

Subject: Concern about new auto repair business at 1033 Thomas Avenue
Date: Monday, June 14, 2021 2:14:12 PM

Hello,

My family and I live across the street from 1033 Thomas, where I was informed by the city of
St. Paul via letter that a new business named Erag Auto will soon be opening.

Our concern is that the business will be doing auto repairs with the large garage door open,
creating a lot of noise. The reason for voicing this concern is that we have noticed the new

staff setting up the premises primarily with the garage door open up to this point.

Please let me know if there is anything else needed from me to have this concern addressed by
the city. We DO NOT want the city to approve this business if the intention is to operate with
the large garage door open the majority of the time.

Thanks,

Chris Fencl
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